
The Road to Responsible Gaming in Greater Miami
Tuesday, May 1, 2012
Reception: 11:30 a.m. - noon •  Presentation: noon - 1:30 p.m. 
Greater Miami Chamber of Commerce
1601 Biscayne Blvd, Ballroom Level, Ray Goode Rider Conference Room
Miami, FL 33132
Come discuss how the greater community, from business and gaming industry stakeholders to 
community mental health and nonprofit leaders, can collaborate to address responsible gaming 
across the state of Florida. 

The National Center for Responsible Gaming (NCRG) and the Greater Miami Chamber of 
Commerce invite you to a special lunch to network and learn more about the NCRG's role in funding 
groundbreaking research and advancing public education about gambling disorders and 
responsible gaming. The NCRG is the only national organization devoted to funding research on 
gambling disorders and works to develop science-based resources about gambling disorders and 
responsible gaming. The lunch will include presentations by:

• Alan Feldman, NCRG chairman and senior vice president of public affairs for MGM Resorts 
International 

• Ken Winters, Ph.D., NCRG Scientific Advisory Board member, professor of psychiatry and 
director of the Center for Adolescent Substance Abuse and Research, University of Minnesota

This lunch is also an opportunity to network with those in Florida government and health programs, 
legislators, gaming industry executives and the greater business community who strive to bring 
public health issues to the forefront.
Please RSVP by April 26 to Amy Martin at amartin@ncrg.org and (202) 552-2689.

Join the NCRG to Discuss Partnerships in Responsible Gaming
SAVE THE DATE: 

RSVP to Amy Martin 
amartin@ncrg.org  
or (202) 552-2689
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